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Secretary of the Commission 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

ri

Dear Sir: 

I write with regard to the proposed rules for making safer nuclear power in this country by 
making some basic changes in the work place. Please work for the adoption of the following 
rules: 

Rule #1, limiting the number of hours employees may work in a week. People who have 
responsibility for operating nuldear plants need to be in an alert condition, so that mistakes are 
less likely to happen which could endanger our population atrd our environment.  

Rule #2, training on employee protection regulations for supervisors, managers, and directors 

to prevent fear from "whistle blowing" in the industry.  

We believe these to be essential elements of a safe nuclear industry.  

Thank you.  

Sincerely,

Bonnie L. Wigen
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